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Minute of the meeting of Strathclyde Partnership for Transport’s Chairs Committee 
Held via videoconference (due to public health guidance) on 8 June 2021 

 
 

Present Councillors Martin Bartos (Chair), David Wilson (Vice Chair) and Alan Moir 
(Vice Chair) 

  
Attending 

 
Valerie Davidson, Assistant Chief Executive and Gordon Dickson, Head of 
Bus Strategy & Delivery 

 
 

 
1. Apologies 

 
No apologies were noted 

 
2. Declaration of interest in terms of the Ethical Standards in Public Life etc (Scotland) Act 

2000 
 

The committee noted that there were no declarations of interest. 
 
3. Proposed award of subsidised local bus service contracts 
 

Click here to view the report 
There was submitted a report (issued) of 2 June 2021 by the Assistant Chief Executive 
recommending the Committee approve the award of a number of subsidised local bus service 
contracts relating to services operating in East Renfrewshire and Glasgow City council areas. 

 
Having considered the report and having heard from Mr Dickson and Mrs Davidson on the need 
to award promptly to ensure no break in service and allow the Traffic Commissioner registration 
process to take place, the Chair and Vice Chairs agreed the award of the contracts detailed in 
Appendix 1 of the report. 
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